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Fatal Shooting in Clayton County 
10/15/2020 – (Riverdale, GA) 

The Clayton County Police Department is investigating the fatal shooting of a juvenile 

WHAT:     Fatal Shooting in Clayton County    

WHEN:    Oct 15, 2020 at 2115 hours    

WHERE:   30 block of Willow Lane, Riverdale, (Clayton County), GA 30274   

DETAILS:   

On October 15, 2020, Clayton County Police officers responded to a person shot call. Upon 
arrival, officers located a twelve-year-old juvenile victim with an apparently fatal gunshot 
wound.  

Officers are working diligently to locate any information that may lead to a possible suspect. 
Any association between the victim and shooter is unknown at this time.  

This incident is still in the preliminary stages of investigation and additional details are not 
available at this time. 

CCPD Case # 20052158 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 
Officer. J. Carroll, P.I.O. 
Clayton County Police Department  
678.610.4781 PIO Line  
7911 N McDonough St. 
Jonesboro, Georgia 30236 
Email: ccpdpio@claytoncountyga.gov 


